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All Scotch College Rowing Parents (Years 7-12) are 

warmly invited to attend a   

Sundowner 
to celebrate the start of the rowing season 

 
Thursday 24 January 5.00pm – 7.00pm 

Scotch College Boat Shed, The Esplanade, Peppermint Grove 

 

We particularly encourage Year 7 and 8 parents to attend, to 

meet new faces and ask questions of parents who have been 

getting up early for years. 

 

Please wear your name badge, bring a plate of food to share 

and drinks.  If you have any queries please contact            

Sophie Moore (0417 989 288) or Lisa Briggs (0468 420 555). 


